
 

 

 

 

King City R-1 
Open House 

 

Sunday: August 26th  
Noon to 2:00 P.M. 

 

All community members are invited to come out 

and take a look at our new facilities. 

 
As a way of saying thank you to the 

community for their support of the school, a 
free pulled pork lunch will be served during 

the event. 


